
February, 2013

Artist,
Please notice you have two attachments.  One is an evaluation form for the 
show and sale.  This is a very important part of continued growth and 
development.  I hope you know by now, that if you take to precious time and 
effort to fill something like this out, your board will read every word and 
take it very seriously.  It's important to us that you know your are heard and 
listened to. Your board is working hard for the love of this club and you.  So 
please fill it out and then return it to our VP, Meridel Clement via email or 
snail mail.
Meridel Clement
103 Timberwood
Enchanted Oaks, Tx 75156
meridel@embarqmail.com
 
The second attachment is a form for the monthly committee members to use.  
We have so many new members or members who have never been a chairperson 
I thought this might help take some of the worry out of it for you.  Please 
print it off and place a copy in the folder I gave you so you will have it when 
needed.  Also, never hesitate to contact one of your board members when you 
have a question or need help.
 
Our website.......   www.starharborws.org
I hope you have been going to our website and playing around.  It is going to 
become a very helpful tool to you for club information.  Right now you can go 
to our calendar and on the right find a link for the Terrell Paint Out. There 
is a $400 prize!!! 
Also, I need to ask you to send your photos and information to me for the 
website.  Our webmaster could be overwhelmed very quickly if she started 
getting emails from so many different directions.  In order to keep things 
simple, I need for you to submit things through me.  Thanks!!
 
At the end of each month when we have a critique day I would like for you to 
bring any painting(s) you have completed and have it matted or framed.  I plan 
to take a picture of you and your painting and have it on the website.  I just 
love bragging about you guys and this is one more way I can to do that and 
have something for people to see too!
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March Reminders
1- free paint
6-8 Bonnie Broitzman workshop
15- free paint
22- free paint/critique day/ finished paintings/ $40 due for Krejci workshop
29- holiday-Good Friday

 
Happy Painting sweet ladies!!!


